
 

Dear John and the Convin Team, 

Congratulations, John, and a heartfelt thank you to Convin for organizing such a 

successful event. The overall figures reflect not only the financial success but also the 

scientific achievements and the seamless organization of MIE 2024 as a whole. Your 

hard work and dedication have not gone unnoticed. 

 

Well done, and congratulations to everyone involved in making this happen! One of 

my personal highlights was the memorable dinners beneath the Acropolis—it's a 

moment I think about every day. And, John, your guided tour of the museum was 

truly special. It gave me a deeper appreciation of Athens' profound influence on the 

formation of the world as we know it today. 

 

I'm looking forward to the evaluation report and to continuing our cooperation in the 

future. Ariel, you will decide about further Zoom meetings with Convin.  

As Aristotle wisely said, “The whole is greater than the sum of its parts.” MIE 2024 was 

a testament to the power of collaboration and continuity, where each contribution 

strengthened the foundation for future success. 

 

Greetings from Sweden  

Lars Lindskold  

President European Federation for Medical Informatics   

Board Member SFMI  

SciLifeLab data center - senior adviser 

Taiga Board member Umeå University 

External member advisory Board AI, Region Västra Götaland 

EFMI 

 


